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Eastern Highlands Health District  

Public Hearing* 

Proposed FY 23/24 Operating Budget & CNR Budget 

 

The Eastern Highlands Health District will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, January 19, 2023, 

at 4:30 p.m. at the Coventry Town Hall Annex, 1712 Main Street, Coventry, Connecticut, to hear 

citizen’s comments on the Proposed FY 2023-2024 District Operating, and Capital Nonrecurring 

Budget. At this hearing interested persons may appear and be heard and written communications 

received.  Copies of the proposed District Budget documents are available in the Andover, 

Ashford, Bolton, Chaplin, Columbia, Coventry, Mansfield, Scotland, Tolland and Willington 

Town Clerk offices. Written comments will be received up to the close of the hearing and can be 

directed to the Health District Board of Directors at 4 South Eagleville Road, Storrs, CT 06268 

 

*Virtual Hearing Option: In accordance with PA 22-3, this will be a hybrid meeting. Please email 

mbrosseau@ehhd.org or call 860-429-3325 by 3:00 PM on the day of the meeting to receive 

instructions for how to view, listen, or comment live. A video recording of the meeting will be 

available at EHHD.ORG within seven (7) days after the meeting. Public comment will be 

accepted by email at mbrosseau@ehhd.org by 4:00 PM on the day of the meeting. 

 

Dated at Mansfield, Connecticut, this 5th day of January, 2023. 

 

 

Robert L. Miller  

Director of Health    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


